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Select Volusia County Beach Walkovers and Access Ramps Closed due to  
Dangerous Ocean Conditions 

VOLUSIA COUNTY, FLORIDA – Volusia County’s coastline is currently experiencing adverse ocean 
conditions including unusually high tides and rip currents. There is also moderate erosion due to strong 
winds and an unusual weather pattern. As a result, the temporary closure of the following beach access 
ramps and walkovers is required to ensure public safety: 

• Argosy Park ADA Walkover, Ormond-by-the-Sea 
• Seabreeze Recreation ADA Walkover, Daytona Beach 
• University Boulevard ADA Walkover, Daytona Beach 
• Sun Splash Park ADA Walkover, Daytona Beach 
• Minerva Road Approach, Daytona Beach Shores 
• Florida Shores Boulevard Approach, Daytona Beach Shores 
• Van Avenue Approach, Daytona Beach Shores 
• El Portal Street Approach, Daytona Beach Shores  
• Demotte Street Approach, Daytona Beach Shores 
• Emilia Avenue Approach, Daytona Beach Shores 
• Curlew Walkover, Wilbur-by-the-Sea 
• 15th Avenue Walkover, New Smyrna Beach 
• Oyster Quay Walkover, New Smyrna Beach 
• Hiles Boulevard Ramp, New Smyrna Beach 

 
In addition, a number of the poles marking conservation zones have been swept away, requiring 
vehicular access in some areas on the beach to be limited. Volusia County is continually monitoring 
ocean conditions and will reopen all access points and restore beach driving as soon as ocean 
conditions allow full access. Those planning to visit Volusia County beaches can visit volusia.org/beach 
recovery or download the Volusia Beaches app to check the real-time status of beach ramps, driving 
zones, pedestrian walkovers, and ADA access. 
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